
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE: July 11, 2017 

Additional Outdoor Warning Siren Testing for Greene County 

SPRINGFIELD, Missouri – The Springfield-Greene County Office of Emergency Management (OEM) will be conducting 

additional testing of the outdoor warning siren system, weather permitting, during the regularly scheduled monthly siren 
test this Wednesday, July 12, at 10 a.m. Residents in Greene County, including the City of Springfield, may hear 

additional siren tones. All testing should be concluded by 10:30 a.m. on Wednesday.    

### 

 
For more information, contact Erin Hedlun, OEM Public Information Officer at 417-869-6040 (office), 417-860-0903 

(cell) or ehedlun@greenecountymo.gov. 


